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Gentlemen:

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
Ry,chedule of Supplemttntal Report for LER 89-004-00

On October 17, 1989, Alabama Power Company voluntarily submitted Licensee
Event Report No. lek 09-004-00 to notify the NRC of a potential design
inadequacy in the service vater system at Tarley Nuclear Plant. This LER
noted that a flov balance model was being prepared to address the
potential design inadequacy and that a supplemental report vould be
submitted upon completion of the flov balance model. The expected date of
the supplemental report was identified as March 30, 1990.

On March 28, 1990 Mr. J. E. Garlington of Alabama Pover Company
requested, and vas granted, an extension for submittal of the supplemental
report to April 26, 1990 in a teleconference with Mr. D. M. Verre111 of
the NRC Region 11 staf f. This letter confirms the conversation with Mr.
Verre111.

If you have any ques dons, please advise.i
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Sincerely,
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( V. G. Hairston, III

VGH,III/LCT mV.1639

cc Mr. S. D. Ebneter
Mr. D. M. Verre111
Mr. E. A. Reeves

i Mr. G. T. Maxwell
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